Isabelle Baker WOOLLEY

was a founder of Bennington College and a member of its Board of Trustees from 1929 to 1942. Because of her great interest in the arts, and music in particular, the Woolley Fund was created in her memory in 1953. This portrait of Mrs. Woolley was painted by Salvatore Dali.

WOOLLEY FUND GRANTS FOR MUSICAL ACTIVITIES AT **BENNINGTON COLLEGE**

The Woolley Fund Committee, which supports musical activities at Bennington College, is now prepared to consider academic year 16-17 proposals for grants.

Please address your written proposals to

The Woolley Fund Committee Attention | Allen Shawn

Please submit them to

Amanda Pappas | Music Program Coordinator, Jennings Music Office | Room 113

DEADLINE 5:00PM WEDNESDAY **NOVEMBER 30 2016**

Please note: Proposals may also be left in the box on the Music Office Door in Jennings Room 113 when the office is closed. Thank you!